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Tuesday 05 February 2019 
 
To Parents/Carers of Year 7 & 8 Students 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Lazertag, Play2Day Mindset For Learning (MFL) Reward Trip – Thursday 14th February 2019  
 
In recognition of our Secondary students’ hard work during Spring Term 1 we are offering students 
the opportunity to enjoy a trip out to a venue of their choice if they meet their target of reward points 
by the cut-off date.  
 
Your child has chosen to go to Lazertag at Play2Day, Guyhirn, on Thursday 14th February 2019 
where they will enjoy a game of Lazertag with their peers and staff. 
 
We will travel in our school minibus and plan to leave school at 11.30am and return to school in 
good time for normal lunch and transport arrangements home. As this is a reward for learning trip 
there will be no charge.  
 
Pupils should wear their school uniform and comfortable and suitable footwear.  
 

As you have already completed a general consent form for your child’s participation in educational 
visits and off-site activities, we do not need you to provide further permission, but wanted to make 
you aware of the trip out. You can, if you wish, inform the school that you do not want your child to 
take part in this particular visit or activity by emailing admin@copaspecialschool.org  
 
Please remember that their attendance on the trip is subject to them reaching their MFL reward 
target. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs T Ydlibi  
Executive Principal  
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